
NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
PETITION TO AMEND COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, July 17 at 7:30pm at the Farmington Town Hall a public 

participation meeting will be held to discuss the Melrose Mindoro School District and Town of 

Farmington’s petition to amend the current Town of Farmington Comprehensive Plan.  

The public is invited to attend and share feedback on the proposed change as outlined below:  

1. Add definitions of land use district categories as defined in the La Crosse County 

Comprehensive Plan. This would not be automatic adoption of categories just mere acception 

of definition.  

 

2.  A request to split the future use of  parcel 5-935-0 into two separate categories including public 

institutional and non-residential. The western half would be allowed in the future to be changed to a  

non-residential zoning, while the eastern most half of the parcel would remain public institutional. 

 


